
  

 

March 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
On Friday, 22nd March 2024, we will be hosting a 'Community Action Day'. 
  
As part of this event, students are invited to participate by dressing in sensible casual clothes for a 
fee of £1. The theme for the attire may correspond to the house they belong to, as chosen by each 
house. Additionally, there will be extra activities organised by each house during break or lunchtime. 
 
The £1 payment can be made online through Parentmail from Monday, 18th March. The funds 
collected on this day will be used to purchase plants for our House Gardens project, enriching our 
College environment for all students to enjoy. 
 
Furthermore, in the spirit of giving back to the community, we kindly request that students bring a 
tin or packet of dried food to support our local foodbank. Donations can be delivered to the main 
hall on the day of the event. 
 
We appreciate your support and participation in making our 'Community Action Day' a success. 
Together, we can make a positive impact on both our College community and the wider local 
community. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 

Mrs S Bennett 
Headteacher 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


